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  OECD Supplier Information Yearly Report 

 

J. Homan Ltd. has conducted a Supply Chain review per the OECD (Organisation for Economic 

Co-operation and Risk Development) standards to meet due diligence guidelines for Responsible 

Supply Chains of Minerals from Conflict-Affected and High Risk Areas (CAHRAs) for the year 

2022. 

J. Homan Ltd. has found its suppliers in Diamonds, Colored Gemstones, Gold, Silver and PGM’s 

to be responsive in completing due diligence forms to satisfy risk related issues relating to 

OECD.  We have not found any red flags when dealing with our suppliers. 

Review of J. Homan Ltd. completed due diligence was conducted and matched the internal 

investigation results. 

Supply Chain review and results will be conducted annually with the next report scheduled for 

January 2024.  

For more information regarding the OECD results, please contact us at +852-27591823 or 

info@jhoman.com. 

 

William Chow 

C.E.O.  

January 17, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 


